
 
 
    July 12, 2017 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Cindy K. Bladey, Chief 

Rules, Announcements, and Directives Branch 
Division of Administrative Services 
Office of Administration 

 
FROM:    Craig G. Erlanger, Director  \RA\ 

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards, 
  and Environmental Review 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

       and Safeguards 
 
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND 

FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT FOR CHANGES TO 
SUA-1601 LICENSE CONDITION 11.3 (A) AND (B)  
(DOCKET NUMBER 40-9091) 

 
 
Enclosed please find one copy of the subject Federal Register notice for transmittal to the Office 
of the Federal Register for publication.   
 
ADM/DAS/RAD has been given owner’s rights to the Federal Register notice, which is available 
in the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS) under Accession Number ML17191A368.  Publicly available 
NRC documents referenced in the notice have been finalized in ADAMS and profiled for public 
release.  The ADAMS accession numbers for all such documents are provided in the text of the 
notice.   
 
The Office of the General Counsel has reviewed and has no legal objection to the issuance of 
this notice on, July 10, 2017. 
 
Docket No.  40-9091 
License No.  SUA-1601 
 
Enclosure:   
Federal Register Notice  
 
CONTACT:  Jessie Muir Quintero, NMSS/FCSE 
         301-415-7476 

 
 
 
 

 
 



C. Bladey 2 

SUBJECT:  NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND FINDING OF NO 
       SIGNIFICANT IMPACT FOR THE URANERZ JANE DOUGH URANIUM 
       RECOVERY UNIT (DOCKET NUMBER NRC-40-9067) 

 
DATED:   July 12, 2017 
 
DISTRIBUTION:  DLowman, NMSS/DUWP 
 
 
 

ADAMS Package Accession Number:  ML17191A365    *via email 
OFFICE FCSE/ERB FCSE/ERB FCSE/ERB OGC NMSS/FCSE 
NAME JQuintero AWalker-Smith *CRomán *EMonteith 

Via-e-mail 
CErlanger 

DATE 7/10/2017 7/10/2017 7/10/2017 7/10/2017 7/12/2017 
OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


